
City of Sausalito 
Sausalito Parks and Recreation Commission 

Meeting Minutes of March 09, 2005 
 

 
The Sausalito Parks & Recreation Commission (“Commission”) held its regular meeting 
on Tuesday February 22, 2005 in the office of the Director of Parks & Recreation 
(“P&R”), Adam Politzer (“Adam”) located in the Sausalito City Hall.  Commissioner 
Susan Roe called the meeting to order at 6:33 PM.  Present were Commissioners Clyde 
Simms, Paul Rodgers, Mark Anderson and Gina Viets.  Commissioner Sandy List was 
absent. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES :  Approval of minutes of March 21, 2005 was tabled until next 
meeting.   
 
 
Recreation Report Program Highlights: 
 

Quarterly Report: 
 

• This is the presentation of the Recreation Report not Quarterly 
Report. 

• Quarterly Report is not yet available due to Audit. 
• Continued Strong 3rd Quarter anticipated based on Program 

Registrations.  Department is well ahead of last years Revenue at 
this time. 

 
Youth Services: 
 

§ Adam did a review of the Youth Services Committee Meeting. 
§ Inclusion of Southe rn Marin Mothers Club to work with P&R 

about programs, which would include special rates for Club 
members.  A new membership fee will be considered. 

§ Mothers Club and Sausalito Nursery School have proposed 
adopting Robin Sweeney Park to raise money for park 
improvements.  

 
 
Business Items and Review and Update of Goals: 
 

The Commission reviewed a complain letter about dogs in the parks and 
agreed to set up a separate committee to review ordinances pertaining to 
this issue.  Agenda item for next meeting. 
 
 



April 29th is the National Annual Volunteer Night.  P&R will host a 
Volunteer night on April 20th at 5:00 PM in Robin Sweeney Park.  The 
regular Parks and Recreation Committee meeting will be moved to April 
20th, (6:30P) to coincide with the Volunteer Party.  Party was approved. 
 
Chairperson Viets presented review of City Council meeting for approval 
of Park Funds. 
 
MLM Field House is ready to Kick Off.  Still open for review of wind 
screens. 
 
Yee Tock Chee Park: Waiting for finishing of sea wall work and P&R will 
allocate $10,000 for the beautification project. 
 
Gabrielson Park;  Electrical will be done by City Engineer.  Scheduled 
work should be done by start of Blues by the Bay, if not then, then after 
Blues by the Bay ends. 
 
Harrison Park:  Still need $20,000 for funding and Adam will work with 
Lion’s club and architect over the course of the next few weeks.  Youth 
Services will assist. 
 
Langendorf:  More time needed to schedule community meetings.  Dog 
issue and review swing set setup. 
 
Cloudview:  Landscaping is done and still need to deal with accessability 
and placement of play equipment. 
 
Marinship:  Send request to State for approval of funds. 
 
Susan Morris, Event Coordinator of Parks and Recreation reviewed 
special events coming up; 
 
 Easter 
 Blues by the Bay 
 Caledonia Street Fair 
 4th of July 
 Arias in the Park 
 

Communication 
 
 
 Parks and Recreation had a very successful month 
  
Meeting Adjourned at 8:03PM 


